
~-dKelston -·· 
From: 
Sent: 

Urszula Masny-Latos [nlgmass-director@igc.org} 
Thursday. December 02, 2010 12:07 PM 

To: David Kefston 
Subject: RE: Denied request for BRIC reports 

hi David, 
just to this from the BPD. 
Dear Urszula, 

Your summary of our conversation is correct. The only thing I would add is that I only confirmed what 
occurred with regard to the BPD officers involved. As Trooper Favale does not work for the 
Department, I cannot speak for him. 

Thanks, 
Amanda 

Amanda E. Wall, Esq. 
Office of the Legal Advisor 
Boston Police Department 
1 Schroeder Plaza 
Boston, MA 02120 

From: Urszula Masny-Latos [m ·1 Q: lg -d 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 12:03 PM 
To: Wall, Amanda 
Subject: Denied request for BRIC reports 

November 23, 2010 

Dear Amanda, 
thank you for returning my call yesterday. 

I am writing just to make sure that there is no 
discrepancy in my un.derstanding of the reason why the 
National Lawyers Guild would not be receiving any 
documents/records/transcripts of interviews of our 
clients Susan Barney, Ridgely Fuller, Richard Hess, and 
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- . tatrick Keaney, conducted by BRIC officers: Det. 
Kelley, Det. Creed, and Trooper Favale on January 8, 
2009, or any other documents responsive to our public 
records request. 

As you stated yesterday, BRIC officers did not conduct 
formal interviews with our clients; their meeting with 
our clients was informal and served a very simple 
purpose to just inform our clients whom they should 
contact if they become aware of any individuals 
engaged in activities that, in your words, "go beyond 
what's allowed by law." 

,, 

Because of purely informal nature of the meeting, it 
was not recorded and there were no notes taken; thus 
there are no written reports from nor audio recording of 
the interviews. 

Please let me know if I have misunderstood what you 
have said. 

Sincerely, 
Urszula 

Urszula Masny-Latos 
National Lawyers Guild, Massachusetts Chapter 
617-227-7335 
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